AUSTIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS ‘o Page, Ed.D.

INSPIRE » EMPOWER + ACCELERATE

August 31, 2022
Dear CLC Parent/Guardian,

We wanted to alert you to a very important development that will impact the
remainder of the school year. We have determined that the presence of bats in the
Community Learning Center requires us to move the instruction of students to another
building. There have been no student health or safety issues attributed to the

bats. However, out of an abundance of caution, we have decided to move further
education of students to our elementary buildings around the District. As soon as the
arrangements have been finalized, we will communicate more specific information,
including the location of your classroom. In order to accomplish this herculean

task, school instruction will be canceled from September 1 through September 12.

What does this mean?
¢ There will be no school on September 1 - 12. Classes will resume at a new location on
Tuesday, September 13.

* You will be notified of your child's new classroom location along with changes to
transportation if applicable on or before Friday, September 9.

» The CLC's Kids Korner program will be closed on September 1 & 2. It will be reopened
with normal operations at Sumner Elementary on September 6. Kids Korner staff will
share further communication with families/caregivers.

We are committed to the safety and well-being of our students and staff and regret
any inconvenience this may cause in your life. We will continue to provide you with the
most current information and updates. Please do not hesitate to contact me with
questions or concerns at joey.page@austin.k12. mn.us or 507-460-1600.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joey Page, Superintendent



